

Principal: Natasha Grant Deputy: James Howland Secretary: Julie Kilsby

Courtwood Primary School

Courtwood Lane, Addington, Croydon CRO 9HX

Tel: 020-8657-8454

Email: office@courtwood.org.uk
Website: www.courtwood.org.uk

Tuesday 17th January 2023

Dear Year 3 Parents & Carers,

We have been notified today of a case of Chickenpox in your child's class and are writing to make you aware.

The Health Protection Agency guidelines for Chickenpox state that you should keep your child away from school until all vesicles have crusted over.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs N Grant Principal

Did you know you can donate funds for the school via ParentPay















